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Hello Quilters, 

 

Happy July, I hope everyone had a great 4th of July.   

 

I hope everyone is in the quilting mood.  I have been thinking about Christmas presents.  I am 

excited to be working on Christmas Ideas.  I don’t like to be in the hot summer heat, so I prefer 

to be inside working on Christmas Ideas.   

 

I want to remind everyone that the air conditioner is being fixed at the Presbyterian Church, so 

we will be having the July meeting at New Liberty Baptist Church in Garland.   

 

Please keep in mind that we still need Board members for 2022.  We are excited to be together 

again, so let’s continue to be safe and enjoy each other’s company. 

 

Happy quilting, 

 

Stacey Young, GQG President 
 

 

 

 

 MASK 

 Membership Badge and Logo pin 

 Please Silence your phones, to avoid distractions during the 

meetings. 

 Donation Quilt for Community Service 

 BOM Blocks 

 Sack Lunches donation items for the church lunch program 

 Pancake mix for the church Saturday morning breakfast 

 Cash donation for the church, a basket will be at the registration desk. 

 Classified ads are available for members 

 

Note: The Guild General meetings start at 7:00 PM unless noted.  
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The A/C at the Presbyterian Church meeting hall is broken.  Therefore we are temporarily 

changing the meeting location. 

 

Garland Quilt Guild - July Meeting 
When:   Tuesday, July 6th 7:00pm 

Address:  **NEW LOCATION** 

New Liberty Baptist Church,  

333 W. Centerville Rd.  

Garland, TX 75041 

 

You still need to register to attend.  If you have not done so, please register here. 

Meeting Registration 

 

 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScArVthc93Id1LcbUmvKU_qjN0APjSRn6gQTp-EamCC2jJGtg/viewform
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July 
 

Our July 6 program called Sourdough Quilts is scheduled to be presented by Sharon Holliday.    

 

She’s been a quilter since 1989 and has made over 400 quilts in that time.  She’s known for 

making scrap quilts and will talk about how to make fun scrappy quilts with friends in addition 

to presenting a trunk show of 30 plus quilts.   

 

Sharon Holliday will lead a workshop on July 10 called Star Struck.  In this workshop you will 

learn about making perfect half square triangles.  If you have yearned to learn more about the 

Bloc-Loc rulers, this is the time!  She recommends bringing the 6.5” HST ruler.  If you do not 

have the Bloc-Loc ruler, you can use a 6” or 6.5” ruler with a diagonal line.  A complete supply 

list will be provided when you sign up for the workshop. 
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August 
 

The program on August 3 is going to be presented by Trish Stuart who will be presenting 

“Thread Sketching and Paint.”   

 

Her workshop on Saturday, August 7 will be “Paint on Fabric.”  Learn how to paint on fabric 

successfully.  Soft, durable, permanent, clear, simple and easy method for any skill level.  You 

will be able to select the design you want when you sign up for the workshop.  I will have 

pictures and a sample at the July meeting.    

 

We need 6 people minimum signed up by the July meeting to be able to have this workshop.  

The cost will be $35 for the workshop and $38 for the supplies needed.  We are trying to keep 

the cost down and will share the Memento Luxe Stamp pads during the workshop.   
 

 

 
 

 
Are you ready to go see some quilts and get some great ideas?!     

 

Wildflower Quilt Guild Show, "Winter Wonderland", July 16 & 17, Mayborn Civic & 

Convention Center, Temple, TX 

 

North Texas Quilt Festival, the Original Sewing & Quilt Expo, August 19, 20, 

21, Irving Convention Center, Irving, TX. 

 

Plano Quilt Show, “Breath of Life”, October 8 & 9, Plano Event Center, Plano, 

TX 

 

Virginia Hauer 
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July 

6 General Meeting: Program: Sourdough Quilts presented by Sharon Holliday.  

10 Workshop: Sharon Holliday will lead a workshop called “Star Struck” 

13 Board Meeting:  Stay tuned for a Message from Stacey.  

16 Deadline for the August Newsletter. 

 

August 

3 General Meeting: Program:  Thread Sketching and Paint presented by Trish Stuart.”   

7 Workshop: Trish Stuart will lead a workshop called “Paint on Fabric”  

10 Board Meeting: Stay tuned for a Message from Stacy.  

13 Deadline for the September Newsletter. 

 

 
 

 

We will be making a Log Cabin Quilt.   Minimum size is 63’’ X 63”.  Good Luck to everyone! 
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Elected Officers: 

President: Stacey Young 

Vice President: open 

Secretary: Gail Pearce and Robbin Peck 

Treasurer: Lee Ann Christ 

By Laws: Paula Washler 

Community Service: open  

Membership/Database: Frances Wilson & 

Lee Ann Calvert 

 

Appointed Officers: 

Auditor: Carolyn Cortez 

Advertising/Publicity: open 

BOM/Fundraising: open  

Community Service/Special Projects:  

Directory: Sarah Beal 

Door Prize: open  

Facebook: Sarah Beal  

Facilities: open 

Guild Swag: Annie Cruz 

Historian: open 

Hospitality: open 

In Town Retreat: open 
Library: Debbie Hargrave 

Newsletter: Mary Battaglia & Sarah Beal 

Raffle Quilt: Jean Blalock 

Retreat: Cynthia Bennett  

Secret Pals: open    

Sunshine/Shadows: Denise Bartosh 

Website: Sarah Beal  

 

 

We need to fill these positions, when we all have been vaccinated and we will be able to get back 

together again we need to have a functional guild.   As you see above there are several open 

positions that need to be filled.   WE AS A GUILD NEED YOU TO STEP UP AND 

VOLUNTEER! 

 

Positions highlighted above are open and need to be filled by a guild member. 

 

 

Email Addresses:     Mail Address:  

President: gqg.prez@gmail.com   Garland Quilt Guild 

VP/Programs: gqg.vice.prez@gmail.com  P. O. Box 460625 Garland, TX 75046 

Treasurer: gqg.treasurer@gmail.com 

Door Prize: gqg.door.prize@gmail.com 

Advertising: gqg.advertising@gmail.com 
 

*****  New Email Address ***** 

General Information: garland.tx.quilt.guild@gmail.com 

 

 

  



            

 
 

 
7 

 

 

 
 

 

4    Wille  Hall 

5    Lola  Caler 

7    Darlene  Justice 

12  Evelyn   Brown 

14  Sarah  Beal 

14  Joan  Nodwell 

15  Barbara  Snyder 

20  Barbara  Brooks 

20  Judy  Crowder 

23  Mary  Binder 

24  Sue  Lewis 

29  Gloria  Sanders 

 

 
 

 

 

Looking for that Perfect Gift for a quilter or are your kids looking for one for 

you? How about a Birthday?  Consider giving a gift of a Garland Guild 

Workshop or a Garland Guild Retreat or some Garland Quilt Guild Swag. 
 

Short Sleeved Tees - $10.00 Long Sleeved Tees - $15.00 

Hoodies - $20.00  Zip Front Sweat Shirts are in! - $25.00 

Tote Bags - $10.00 

 

**** Flash Sale, all cold weather items are $5.00 off the listed price **** 
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The program for June was Monica Hendewerk who presented a trunk show called “A Little of 

This, A Little of That.”  Her trunk show included quilts from way back when to now.    

 

 
 

Some of her quilts 
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“Thank you” to the following shops who so generously donated door prizes for our 

meetings. Please support our local quilt shops as they support our Guild. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How do you get a door prize ticket? Let me tell you the ways. 
  

1. Just for being you. Everyone who comes to the meeting gets a ticket when you sign in at 

the Membership table. 
  

2. For bringing a show and tell. One ticket per meeting, even if you have more than one 

show and tell. Ask for a show and tell ticket at the Community Service table. 
 

3. For turning in community service projects. Get these tickets at the Community Service 

table. Tickets are given out for the following: 
 

 3 pillow cases = 1 ticket 

 Top that is quilted and bound = 3 tickets 

 Top only = 1 ticket 

 Quilting only = 1 ticket 

 Binding only = 1 ticket 
  

4. Lucky logo. Lucky logo drawings are held randomly. If you come to the meeting with 

your logo pin you will get a ticket for a separate Lucky Logo drawing. If you don't have a 

logo pin, you can purchase one at the Membership table for $5.00. 
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If you have been to a Garland Quilt Guild event and have photos or would like to write an article, 

we will gladly publish it in our Newsletter.  
 

The Newsletter Chair description states, that the deadline for articles is the Friday after the guild 

board meeting (2nd Tuesday of the month). The Deadline for the August newsletter is July 16.    

Mary Battaglia, Editor 

 

 

January 15 

February 12 

March  12 

April  16 

May  14 

June  11 

July  16 

August  13 

September 17 

October 15 

November 12 

December 17 

 

Would you like to place an advertisement in the GQG Newsletter? Contact the Garland Quilt 

Guild.  
 

Prices for one month advertising (great for 

special events): 
 

Full Page  9.0 x 6.5 $35 

½ Page  4.5 x 6.5 $20 

¼ Page  4.5 x 3.2 $15 

Business Card 2.0 x 3.5 $8 

 

 

Prices for 6 months advertising: 
 

Full Page  9.0 x 6.5 $135 

½ Page  4.5 x 6.5 $70 

¼ Page  4.5 x 3.2 $50 

Business Card 2.0 x 3.5 $30 

 

 

Contact the Garland Quilt Guild by:  

Email Address: garland.tx.quilt.guild@gmail.com 

Mail Address: P. O. Box 460625 Garland, TX 75046 
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Small groups are a good way to get to know members of the Guild better, form bonds, learn new 

techniques, get help with projects, sit and sew together, and support each other along life’s journey. 

We currently have seven groups, for more information on the groups see the contacts below. 
 
 

PINS AND NEEDLES 
Meeting time: 3rd Monday 10 AM – 2 PM 

Contact: Sue Lewis, 972-495-7655, 

Tlewis333@verizon.net 

Diane Randolph, 469-556-4996, 

drandolph3@gmail.com 

 

TWISTED THIMBLES 
Meeting time: 4th Thursday, 7 PM 

Contact: Barbara Cissne: 972-414-1178 

barbaracissne@yahoo.com 

SEW COOL 
Meeting time: 2nd Wednesday, 7:00 PM 

Contact: Robbin Peck: 214-520-6121 

nibborp@sbcglobal.net 
 

 

 

 

 

  

mailto:nibborp@sbcglobal.net
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The demand for the church’s sack lunches has grown tremendously, with the church now giving 

away about 35 lunches a week to the homeless or the hungry. The following is the list of items for 

the sack lunch ministry operated by our facility location host, First Presbyterian Church. Just pack 

the lunches in a small brown paper sack with non-perishable items, such as: 

 

 canned tuna or chicken salad 

 peanut butter and crackers 

 cheese and crackers 

 chips 

 fruit cup 

 cookies 

 pudding 
 

You may also include a drink (although not necessary) as well as a napkin and spoon. Items should 

not require a can opener. Bottled water is also much appreciated. You can find many of these items 

at a Dollar Tree, Big Lots, Wal-Mart, etc.  

 

The church also collects pancake mix and syrup. We also have a tip jar at the sign-in table, 

and if everyone were to throw in their loose change we could donate a great deal to the church 

each month. Thank you so much!  
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The Garland Quilt Guild meets the 1st Tuesday of each month at the First Presbyterian Church 

downtown Garland.  
 

First Presbyterian Church   
(Fellowship Hall) 

930 West Avenue B 

Garland, TX 75040 

Corner of 9th and Avenue B 
 

 

 
 

 

Find us online at: 

www.garlandquiltguild.com 
~also visit us on Facebook~ 

 

Executive Board meetings are held on the Tuesday following the regular Guild meeting at 

7:00pm at the church 
 

Please note that if the Garland or Dallas Independent Schools are closed for inclement weather, the Guild 
will not have their scheduled meeting. Our members’ safety is very important to us. 
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Suzy Boyle provided us 

these beauties. 

 

“Party Popper” pattern by 

Debi Montgomery, Mystery 

Quilts Anonymous on line 

group.  Quilted by Diann 

Loper 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is a quilt she started so 

long ago and has forgotten 

who the designer is.  Quilted 

by Kim proctor. 
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Carolyn Kerr,- 

 

Finished this queen size Graduation quilt for grandson going to Norwich University in the fall. 

 

 
 

 

 


